ibrary Adds Language Lear

People



Linda Ernst (left) and Vi Golding work on Valentine centerpieces at the Bermuda Run Garden Club February meeting.



Donna Lamonds leads the members in making Valentine arrangements



Mimi Patterson and 2013-14 president Carol Quinn.



Member Betsy Cochrane presents out-going president Alice Bostrom with a gift of thanks.

Looking Ahead

Bermuda Run Garden Club Recognizes Past; Eyes Year To Come

With an eye to the year ahead and recognition for the year past - the Bermuda Run Garden Club met in February to install new officers.

First Vice President Betsy Cochrane presented out-going president Alice Bostrom with a etched Moravian star hummingbird feeder while praising her leadership and vision over the past year.

Guest Mimi Patterson, District 4 director of The Garden Club of North Carolina, installed the newly elected officers for 2013-2014: Incoming President Carol Quinn, First Vice president Kathy Watson and standing officers, Second Vice President, Marie Labarowski, Secretary Sue Whittaker and Treasurer Cathy Zeitvogel.

Others recognized were committee chairs chosen to serve the 2013-2014 year: awards, JoAnn Mintz; publicity, Diane Burke; historian/photographer/scrapbook, Donna Lamonds; hostess, Helen Boon; invocation, Martha Morgan; social committee, Bonnie Rockaway; yearbook, Cindy O'Hagan; and ways and means, Peggy Schuppert and Pat Mignacca.

Incoming president Carol Quinn has been a member of the Bermuda Run Garden Club since 1986. Throughout the years she has taken on many duties. With her vision for conservation, the first recycling project in Davie County was established. Quinn is not new to the presidency. Under her leadership in 1990-1991 the club received the "Club of the Year" award from the state of North Carolina.

"Every year I am so impressed with how our members work together to give back to our community," she said. "We make wonderful things happen in Davie County."

In keeping with tradition the club plans continued support of the following programs: Storehouse for Jesus, flower bouquets for Meals on Wheels, Lunch Buddies, Hospice, Pearls and Children's Reading Program, host a Thanksgiving luncheon for exceptional children of Davie County and volunteer time for several beautification projects.

In conclusion of February's meeting, member Donna Lamonds led the members in a fun and educational hands-on program "Creations for Valentines."



District 4 Director Mimi Patterson installs new officers for the Bermuda Run club, from left: First Vice President Kathy Watson, Second Vice President Marie Labarows-ki, Secretary Sue Whittaker and Treasurer Cathy Zeitvogel.